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Seaview Drive Incident 

 

RICHMOND, California – On Tuesday, January 3, 2023, at 8:18 PM, the City of Richmond Fire and Police 
departments responded to the 300 block of Seaview Drive on reports of a break-line in the hillside which, 
due to an expected weather event, had the potential to develop into a landslide.  Following recent storm 
surges, the hillside above Seacliff Drive and Seaview Drive in the Brickyard Cove area became unstable. 
City staff and technical experts assessed the area.  Out of an abundance of caution and due to concerns 
that additional storms were approaching with anticipated heavy rainfall, residents of Seaview Drive and 
Seacliff Way were asked to evacuate. The City of Richmond Emergency Operations Center was activated 
to support the incident. 
  
To ensure their continued safety, residents, at this time, cannot return to their homes.  
  
Temporary accommodations for evacuated residents remain available at the Hyatt Place in Emeryville 
through January 16, 2023. City staff will provide an update about an extension of Hyatt Place’s temporary 
accommodations for evacuated residents if necessary. 
  
Please take note: Expecting a break in the weather, Seaview Drive/Seacliff Way residents who 
require temporary access to their homes (30 minute blocks) between 8AM and 8 PM January 12, 
2023, may contact Battalion Chief Rico Rincon at (510)719-8430 or at EOCPIO@ci.richmond.ca.us.  
  
Public Safety personnel and Emergency Operations staff will continue to monitor and secure the 
area. For additional questions or concerns, please contact the City of Richmond at 
EOCPIO@ci.richmond.ca.us. 
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